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NAGR is proud to support Rep. Massie's efforts to block the 
ammo ban 

Fredericksburg, Va.- The National Association for Gun Rights is proud to stand with 
Congressman Thomas Massie in his preemptive efforts to stop any future attempts from the Bureau 
of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms, and Explosives on the Ammo Ban.  

Thomas Massie is introducing multiple amendments that will strip the BATF's ability to block 
specific types of ammunition.  

"The Massie amendment would protect honest law abiding citizens from any more radical attempts 
by the BATF to block the sale of .223 ammunition," said NAGR President Dudley Brown. 

Following an attempted ban earlier this year by the BATF on the manufacture, sale, and importation 
of M855, a common type of ammunition used in AR-15's, pro-gun members of Congress have been 
working to block any future attempts. 

"We are proud to stand by Congressman Massie as he fights for our Second Amendment rights," 
said NAGR President Dudley Brown, "it's no surprise so many gun owners are supporting Massie 
by calling their Representative and urging them to support the Massie amendment H.R. 2578." 

Massie's proposal is an amendment to the annual Commerce, Justice, and Science Appropriations 
Bill that would ensure that the BATF will have no authority to promulgate restrictions on common 
types of ammunition. The National Association for Gun Rights is thrilled that Congressman 
Thomas Massie is supporting our right to keep and bear arms by working to block any future 
attempts to restrict the type of ammunition we use. 

Download a PDF of this release: http://www.nagr.org/pdf/PR_Thomas_Massie_Ammo.pdf 
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